
Dear Parents, carers and families 

We would like to invite you to join our Platinum Jubilee celebrations by taking a trip down 

Memory Lane with us.   

During week beginning Monday 23rd May, each year group will be learning about one 

of the decades of our Queen's reign.  You are welcome to join us from 2:45 - 3:45pm on 

Friday 27th May to travel through the decades and see the children's work.   

On Friday 27th May we would like children to come to school wearing either fashion from 

their decade or in red, white and blue please.  See below for your child's decade!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If any grandparents/great-grandparents/other relatives/neighbours would like to write  

a short piece about their memories of the coronation, it would be much appreciated.  

This will be added to the Guiseley Primary School Platinum Jubilee scrap book we are 

creating containing the children's writing and photographs from the day. 

 

We will also be running a Design a Queen's Hat or Crown competition 

and ask that children make their creation at home or there will be an  

opportunity in Eye-Spy and Sunset clubs.  The hats and crowns can be 

worn on Friday 27th during our whole school picnic (which will hopefully 

be held outside!).    

 

I hope you can join us but, if not, all the children will be involved in the fun throughout 

the day!  

Best Wishes 

Mrs Buckton, Headteacher 

Join our  

celebrations! 

Nursery 2020's 

FS2 - Red & Orange 1960's 

Year 1 - Yellow & Green 1990's 

Year 2 - Blue & Indigo 1950's 

Year 3 - Violet & Pink 2010's 

Year 4 - Coral and Amber 1980's 

Year 5 - Jade & Lime 2000's 

Year 6 - Purple & Turquoise 1970's 

  


